
The closing date for expressions of interest will depend on the 

level of interest and will be advertised in local papers. Eligible 

landholders are encouraged to send in an expression of interest 

form as soon as possible. 

 

For further information 

call Dave Smith at DSE Benalla on (03) 5761 1514. 

 

Note 

- Information contained in your ‘Expression of Interest’ will be used 

solely for the purpose of Bush Returns. Permission will be sought to 

use the information for other related purposes. 

- Members of the Bush Returns team, steering group and evaluation 

panel are ineligible to apply. 

 

  

 

Expression of Interest form 

 

Please register my interest in Bush Returns Woodland Tender.  I understand my details will be passed on to the 

relevant Bush Returns field officer.  I will then be contacted to arrange a suitable time for an assessment of 

my woodland site.   

 

 

Name/s:                                                                                                 Date: 

 

 

Property Address: 

 

 

 

CFA Map reference: 

 

Allotment number: 

 

Postal address: 

 

 

 

Telephone:     Email: 

 

Preferred time to be contacted about your Expression of Interest:   □ Morning     □ Afternoon      □ Evening       

 

Estimated woodland area  _____ Ha 

 

Eligibility criteria 

• Located within the Goulburn Broken catchment 

• Woodland site greater than 1 hectare in area 

• Willing to sign a management agreement for at least 5 years 

• Do not currently receive management payments for the site under another program (sites that have 

received grants for protective fencing remain eligible)   

 

How did you hear about the Bush Returns Woodland Tender? Please tick one of the following: 

 

□ Neighbour      □ Landcare        □ Newspaper       □ Radio        □ Newsletter       □ Other _____________ 

 

 

Please return to 

 

Email  dave.smith@dse.vic.gov.au 

 

Fax   (03) 5761 1628 

 

In person DSE Benalla   

   89 Sydney Rd 

   Benalla 3672 

 

Mail  Bush Returns Woodland Tender  

Attention:   Dave Smith 

Department of Sustainability and Environment 

PO Box 124 Benalla 3672 

 


